2 . 445 E. Capitol Avenue

Department Pierre, South Dakota 57501-3185

of Phone: 605-773-3311
} EVEILmE@ Fax:  605-773-5129

July 1, 2015

To All IFTA Commissioners and IFTA Inc. Staff:

South Dakota’s tax rate for gasoline for the second quarter of 2015 was incorrectly reported.
South Dakota does not apply the gasoline tax rate to IFTA interstate commerce. The correct tax
rate for gasoline for IFTA reporting is $0.00 per gallon. Please note we will not be raising any
additional assessments or making adjustments resulting from this error.

The tax rates have been corrected for the third quarter of 2015.
We apologize for any inconvenience or confusion this may cause. If you have further questions,

please feel free to contact me or the IFTA Office at the South Dakota Division of Motor Vehicles
at 605-773-3541

Sincerely,

Peggy Laurenz
Director / Division of Motor Vehicles
South Dakota Department of Revenue

http://dor.sd.gov/



